Monthly Newsletter from your FLVS Flex K-5 School Counselors

Hi friends! We are so happy you are here! Your
FLVS Flex Elementary School Counselors are
excited to work with you this school year. Each
month we share a character education trait
and host a webinar on the topic. In this
monthly newsletter we share information to
help you get the most out of your

Al homeschooling experience!
Mrs. Minger, Mrs. Rohr, and Mrs. Pinkman

In the FLVS Flex program we encourage a
growth mindset. It’s essential for learning and
thriving in home education. Start by
encouraging your student to dig deep when
things get tough. Help them change their
thinking from “I can’t” to “I’'m not there yet” -
this makes a huge difference! A growth
mindset helps us realize that anything is
possible with practice, intention, and effort.

Our monthly lesson for October is on
Wednesday, October, 30th at 2pm. Our
character education trait is Citizenship.
The Zoom link and password will be
available on your student dashboard.




